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Realigning Children’s Services – pupil wellbeing surveys 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Cairn Primary School 

We would like to thank all the children and young people who recently took part in the Realigning Children’s Services pupil wellbeing survey, as well as their parents/carers, and the teachers who helped facilitate this. 

Over 20,000 and young people in 214 schools across Dumfries and Galloway, Moray and South Ayrshire completed the survey between January and April 2019. 

In South Ayrshire, 6351 pupils in Primary 5 to Secondary 4 took part. 

The responses to these surveys will help us to gather a full picture of how local services for children, young people and their families can be improved and strengthened. We are looking forward to sharing the results later this year. 

Further information about the Realigning Children’s Services Programme is available on the website www.transformingchildrensfutures.scot/ 

Kind regards 


Sara Hampson				Douglas Hutchison
RCS Programme Manager			Depute Chief Executive and Director - People
Scottish Government 			South Ayrshire Council
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